
 
 

Sir Knights, 
 
Unfortunately, this past month we lost previous member from our Assembly with 
the passing S.K. Mike O’Toole on October 12th.  S.K. Mike was a longtime member 
of our Assembly until last spring, but he was the charter Grand Knight of 
Assumption-Keene Council #14032 as well.  He will be greatly missed. 
 
Plans are under way to hold a formal dedication ceremony for the monument 
“Honouring Our Veterans” at the entrance to St. Peter’s Cemetery.  On November 
5th our Assembly and Sir Knight Aubrey Allen Assembly will formally recognize 
this act of patriotism in the Fourth Degree.  I expect a good turn out for this 
ceremony. 
 
October 15th saw the most recent Exemplification in Kingston.  Our Assembly 
proudly added another 3 members to our ranks after this Exemplification. 
Welcome Sir Knights!  I hope that even more members can be recruited for the 
next Exemplification in Brockville on May 26th. 
 
Our next meeting will be on, Thursday, November 10th, at 7:00 p.m. 
 
I look forward to a good turn out for the Colour Guard for the Remembrance Day 
Parade in the 11th.  I hope to see you there. 
 
The monthly Mass for the living and deceased members of the Bishop Marrocco 
Assembly is to be said at St. Thomas Moore, Millbrook, Nov. 20, 2011, for 9:00 
a.m. 
 
Fraternally, 
Rick Stankiewicz 
Faithful Navigator 


